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Subject:

The proposed licence amendment by Solo Water (the private water utility for the Beaches estate) to allow the release of treated
effluent into the watercourse that flows to the creek/lagoon at the southern end of Catherine Hill Bay beach is unacceptable.
This

is a significant licence variation that must not be allowed on public health and environmental grounds, and is strongly opposed
by the local community.





